BoD Meeting 4/26/21

The meeting was called to order at 6:15. All Board members were in attendance.

The meeting was focused on review of the hid received from local contractors for the annual road woerk
plan. Hoe Construction is the only firm that has submitted a bid at this time.

The Board reviewed the bid details and developed an optimized alternative that addressed road work on
lesser used roads while conducting road grading and compacting on the main road sections. The revised
draft road work plan will be reviewed with Hoe Construction to confirm the cost estimate prior to

confirming the bid approval.

The Board will also re-contact local contractors to re-submitting a bid for the SMWOA annual road work.

The meeting was completed at 7:05



